
Fall 2018                                                                                                       

Dear Friend of Lake Shore Schools,

It’s that time of year again—the Fall Fundraiser for the Lakeshore Foundation.

We’re proud to tell you:
•	 For every dollar you donate, 98 cents goes to the teachers and students of the  

Lake Shore School District. 
•	 In the 32 years since the foundation was formed, we’ve given more than $600,000 in grants.
•	 We’re ready to blow the doors off the 2018-19 school year.

School funding only goes so far, and often doesn’t cover pilot programs or innovative ideas  
teachers have for their classes. That’s where The Lake Shore Foundation comes in. Just last  
year, we funded novel ways to teach math through sports at North Lake, alternative seating in  
classrooms throughout the district, safety equipment and uniforms for after-school programs  
and so much more.

As our students reach for the stars, we need your help to give them the boost they need to  
touch them. Please consider a tax-deductible donation to help support creative, hands-on learning  
in the classroom. 

If you would like more information, or would like to get involved with the Lake Shore Foundation for 
Education Excellence, please call: (586) 285-8610 or email: LSFEE@lsps.org.

With gratitude, we accept your donation of: 

	 $ ______		  $250 		  $100 			   $50 		  $25

You will receive a receipt and a letter thanking you for your support for tax purposes.

Name: 
 
Address:

Phone: 

Please make checks payable to: Lake Shore Foundation for Educational Excellence
28850 Harper Ave. • St. Clair Shores, Michigan • 48081


